
 
 

 
 

 

6th February 2025 

EMVO is thrilled to announce that the Hellenic Medicines Verification Organisation (HMVO) is now 
fully connected to the EU Hub and OBPs can start uploading data to the Greek market!  
 
This marks a significant milestone for the EMVS Community as we continue to expand, strengthen the 
system, and reinforce our shared commitment to patient safety. 
 
Please find an official statement issued by the HMVO here. You may also visit their website for more 
information. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk.  
 

Tel. Helpdesk: +32 (0)2 657 00 08 
 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 
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LETTER OF ANNOUNCEMENT   
Hellenic Medicines Verification Organisation (HMVO) is fully connected to the EU HUB   
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https://hmvo.gr/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/HMVS-connected-to-EU-Hub.pdf
https://hmvo.gr/news-events/?lang=en
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